
Should a family emergency arise, St.
Joseph's Indian School will work with you. A
thorough return process will be in place. 
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CHECK
THIS OUT

Campus housing will remain 
 unavailable for the time being.
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We strongly request that families refrain
from checking students out for the first
three weeks (through January 15) to
support our efforts to limit virus spread.
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There will be limited off-campus travel for
grade school students the first three weeks.
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Because we care about the safety of our
students, their families and our staff, the
following measures will be in place. 

We know you will miss seeing
each other. Skype. Facetime.
Zoom. Family Service
Counselors will help you set
this up with your child.
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If you have questions or concerns, please
contact your child's Family Service
Counselor.

Visit us at www.sjiskids.org
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